
2017 North Carolina General Assembly 
Redistricting 2017 

Opportunities for Public Input 
 

 On-line submission of public comment: 
 

http://www.ncleg.net/applications/rfc/Redistricting.aspx?id=23 
 
 Mail written comments to: 

  Redistricting 
  300 N. Salisbury St., Suite 545 
  Raleigh, North Carolina 27603-5925 
 
 
 Public Hearings, as scheduled.  Please refer to the website of the North Carolina 

General Assembly for further information on dates, times, and locations of public 
hearings. 

http://www.ncleg.net/applications/rfc/Redistricting.aspx?id=23

